
LAST PROJECT  MEETING IN ITALY 

 

From May 22nd to 25th  2016 the final project meeting took place in Oppido . 

It focused on summing up the results of the activities of the last period of the project  and thus giving 

contributions to the final report  .  

We met the Mayors of the area, local journalists  , parents  and representatives from the nearby schools .  

From the meetings  came up that the participants were very happy with the ongoing project " ready-set-go 

as happy Europeans after school" whose main aims  overmatched the expectations of all people involved ; 

they expressed great  committment and appreciation of the actions promoted.   

Together with all the partners  we discussed the follow- on activities  and how to implement them in the 

years to come . 

We agreed in guaranteeing further support on the website for at leat five years after the end of the project  

and in continuing supporting the achievements and promoting its implementation. 

We designed a calendar for 2017 with photos of the various activities taken during the project period and 

spread a great number of copies locally and to the partners. Thus a lot of people will be reminded of the 

project throughout 2017. 

 

  


